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Proactive IT Support Services 

For 
Mayespark Primary School 

Friday 6th May 2022 

Educational Visit to Clacton-on-Sea  
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
As part of our seaside topic we have organised a special educational visit to 
Clacton-on-Sea beach to extend the learning of every child in reception. Our 
past experience has shown our visits in the summer term to be very valuable 
towards the children’s education and provides a collective experience for the 
children to share. 
 
The visit will take place on Wednesday 8th June. We will depart from Mayespark 
at 9.15am and return at approximately 3.15pm. Please ensure that your child is 
wearing full school uniform with suitable footwear for the weather on the day. 
Each child must have a hat, a labelled water bottle and be wearing sun screen. 
If it rains on the day children should wear a rain coat. We will not be going into 
the sea so children will not need any swimwear. We also suggest that children 
carry their belongings in a backpack and if desired, are allowed to bring a 
labelled bucket and spade. (P.T.O.) 
 
 
 
 
 Please cut here and return the slip below 

Year Reception – Educational Visit to Clacton-on-Sea Wednesday 8th June 2022 
 

Child’s name:                Class:     
 
I give permission for my child to attend the visit to: Clacton-on-Sea 
 
I would like to order a free school packed lunch       Yes                No   
 
If needed, I can accompany the class on this visit     Yes                 No   
 
Signed:        Parent/Carer     
    
My emergency contact number is:     

http://www.mayesparkprimaryschool.org.uk/


 

   
 

Children will have their lunch on the beach front. We will provide every child 
with a free school packed lunch. Please complete the slip below to confirm 
you wish your child to have a free school packed lunch rather than providing 
your own. If you do choose to send your own packed lunch for this visit, 
please ensure there are no nuts in any of your child’s food. 
 
A contribution of £6 for the visit will be due on the 25th May 2022 to cover the 
cost of the trip. You must make your payment through ParentPay, where you 
can pay the full amount of £6 by Wednesday 25th May. The school cannot 
accept cash or cheques. Unfortunately, if we do not receive sufficient 
contributions from parents, then the visit will be cancelled.  
 
We would like some parents to accompany us on this visit; however, there are 
limited spaces on the coach. For this reason we will be drawing names from a 
hat. Please let us know if you are available to help.  All permission slips must be 
sent in by Monday 23rd May. Failure to return the slip by this date may mean 
that your child is unable to attend the visit.  
 
Please complete the consent form below, and return it to your child’s class 
teacher by Monday 23rd May. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
EYFS Team 
 
 
 


